To: South Humber Bank

Cc:

Subject: Application by EP Waste Management Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the South
Humber Bank Energy Centre project

Date: 16 July 2020 11:16:02

Dear Ms Wilding,

Although Historic England has provided information and comment on this project previously, we
have reviewed the current documents and would defer any further comments to the Local
Planning Authority’s archaeology and conservation specialists. We therefore have not submitted
the Planning Inspectorate Registration and/ or Relevant Representation Form and can be
removed from any future mailings regarding this project.

Kind regards

Alison

Alison MacDonald BSc MA ACIfA

Assistant Inspector of Ancient Monuments (Midlands)

Planning Advice | Historic England | The Axis | 10 Holliday Street | Birmingham |
B4 TTF

Direct line: 0121 625 6827 Mobile:

E-mail:

Please note my working days are generally Monday to Thursday.
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We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic
environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
Follow us: Eacebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless
specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use,
copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly
available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information





